
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Vehicles to Auction 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

With the purchase of the 2023 Sterling single axle plow truck and 2024 

GMC Sierra 3500 4x4 pickup with snowplow, public works would like to 

offer up two vehicles to be sold at the state auction.  

These vehicles are the 1991 Ford single axle plow truck and 2000 

Chevrolet 3500 dually with service body. 

All proceeds from the sale of these vehicles will be applied to the 

capital equipment fund. 

  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with offering up these two 
vehicles to be sold at the state auction and all proceeds applied to the 
public works capital equipment fund. 


